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April 7, 2021 

 

Mark Taylor 

Head, School of Journalism 

Faculty of Arts 

University of Regina  

 

Re: 15-18 month AUR Follow-up with CCAM 

 

Dear Professor Taylor, 

 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on February 4th to discuss the School’s progress on the 

implementation of the recommendations.  We recognize the work to date as a result of the 

Academic Unit Review process and would encourage the School to continue their discussions 

about the future of the Journalism program and carefully assess your resources that would be 

required to support a balanced approach program. The School should continue to expand its 

relationships with First Nations University and look at developing programs with other faculties.  

 

In three years, it is anticipated that the School will submit a final update to CCAM 

demonstrating the achievements of the program as a result of the Academic Unit Review 

process.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Christina Winter, Chair 

Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 

cc: Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

 Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic)  

 Dr. Shannon Dea, Dean of Arts 

  


